
From: John Rich <John.Rich@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Sunday, June 29, 2025 2:55 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: John Rich attendance at Dance/USA conference June 2025 in City capacity 

  

Hello Steve, 

  

The Dance/USA conference was held in Chicago from June 17-20, 2025. I accepted free registration from 

the host, and attended in my official capacity. 

  

The conference was centered in the Loop, with daily opening and closing sessions at the Palmer House 

with panels from national and local presenters, workshops and presentations of dance at Roosevelt 

University and the Chicago Cultural Center. An opening program, celebration and award ceremony was 

held at Harris Theater on Tuesday June 17. 

  

Please let me know if you require additional detail or documentation. 

  

Thank you, 

John 

  

John Rich (he/him) 

Dance and Theatre Coordinator 

Chicago Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events 

78 E Washington St, Chicago, IL 60602 

Office: (312) 744-0529 

www.Chicago.gov/DCASE 
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